Bristol & District Table Tennis Association

Minutes of the General Meeting held on Monday 12th September 2022.
Venue: Civil Service Sports and Social Club Filton Avenue
        Present: Officers and members of the Executive Committee and representatives of all clubs except St 

        Pauls, Westbury and Millpool
        Chairman Andy Elliott. 
1. Chairman Welcomes

                     The chairman welcomed all members to the meeting. Thanks, were given to Brian and Clive 

                     Ellison for sorting the league for the coming season.
2. Apologies   Steve Finlay
3. Treasurer’s Report.  Mervyn George reported a Current account balance of £1432.94 and a 

       deposit account balance of £11000. Every club needs to have paid £8 per senior player and £4 for 

       Junior players before they can play
       Proposed Shaun Fitzpatrick seconded Duncan Jones acceptance of treasurer’s report. All in 
       Favour.
4.          Registration Secretary’s Report
Brian Appreciated receiving the information earl enabling him to reconcile teams. There are two systems which can be used TT365 and T.T Leagues. Either can be used. Results should be entered asap after the match is played.
Clive – All players are listed on TT365 – Secretaries should check this week to make sure all players are registered properly. Some players have registered and got a New Membership No. On our system they are registered with their old number and therefore will not show up as eligible to play.

If results are not registered in 7 days a fine will be imposed 

Contact List on TT365/ All captains need to log on to view
7.          Bristol Closed.   No one prepared to organise – Will be at the end of the season if at all.
8.          Belsten Cup This is a club competition. All clubs who did not opt out on the Team registration  

             form will be entered.
9.         Mordecai Cup   Preliminary round already drawn by the new organiser Dave Grounsell. Get

              results in asap so that next round can be drawn. Info already on Web Site
10.        Hard Bat Competition. John Ruderham to be contacted.
11.        Junior League.  Due to start mid-October. 4 or possibly 6 teams so far. Not sure whether it is 

             worth running. Possibly 2 teams from Civil Service. 10 Teams in National Junior League. Information to be sent out and put on the web site.
12.        Coaching and Development Not much to report. About the same number of players as before.

             Looking at the possibility of changing the format. Trying to get coaches together to come up 

             with a plan 
13.        Amendments  in hand. Small committee to go through rules and amend where necessary. To be 

             put to the Rules meeting in February!
14.         Any Other Business   
            Balls available from Aylwyn

            BBC Antiques Road Trip visit to Civil Service can be Viewed on BBCi player
                        Meeting Closed at 8.30pm

